
 
  

WEEK 
EVENTS 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of our Summer Term. I 

hope that you have all had a relaxing break with your 

families. The half term ahead is always one of the busiest 

in the school calendar and will have many highlights as 

we progress through it. Please check the ‘Upcoming 

Schedule of Events’ on this newsletter for regular 

updates and notifications. 

 

Today, our Year Six Young Leaders went on their 

community walk to identify how they can make 

improvements in the local area. Watch this space for 

further news on their progress with initiatives and 

activities connected to their work for this prestigious 

award scheme. 

 

We welcome the parents of our new intake Reception 

children, for September, into school tomorrow, many of 

whom have siblings attending school already. It will be 

nice to welcome the next generation of families into 

Mobberley School. 

 

We have two school trips this week. Year Four is going to 

the Sea Life Centre on Wednesday, linking in with their 

curriculum studies on food chains, life under the sea and 

ocean. Year One is going to Delamere Forest on 

Thursday, linking in with their class environmental 

studies. We hope that the children enjoy their trips and 

conduct themselves beautifully as they always do. 

 

Note that class photographs will be taking place on 

Friday morning of this week in the school hall. Please 

make sure that all children are wearing regulation school 

uniform, including their sweatshirts. No birthday clothes 

or VIP jumpers on that day please. 

 

Next week, our Year Ones will be undertaking their 

phonics screening tests in school to review their 

understanding of the sounds of language. Your help with 

any reinforcement work at home would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

Damien Stenson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception ~ E Hill 

Year 1 - Z Saunders 

Year 2 - E Finn 

Year 3 - J Sherran 

Year 4 - M Brown 

Year 5 - W Bagnall 

Year 6 - D Kanaris 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

Reception ~ 94.04% 

Year 1 - 98.67% 

Year 2 - 97.93% 

Year 3 - 94.19% 

Year 4 - 98.46% 

Year 5 - 96.50% 

Year 6 - 93.85% 

 

Well done to Year One & Year Four, our Key 

Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 
 

Reception ~ T Latham 

Year 1 - B Sherran 

Year 2 - R Shaw 

Year 3 - P Hoskins 

Year 4 - O Denton 

Year 5 - A Gouldbourn 

Year 6 - E Grassby 

 
All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 
week. 
 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ H Peoples (Friendship & 

               Respect)           

Year 1 ~ T Martin-Bird (Thankfulness) 

Year 2 ~ I Barnes (Perseverance) 

Year 3 ~ I Gouldbourn (Respect) 

Year 4 ~ K Campbell (Friendship) 

Year 5 ~ E O'Donoghue (Service & Respect) 

Year 6 ~ L Khoryati (Friendship ) 

Wilfrid with 296 House Points 

Griffin 295 

Green 282 

Mallory 278 

 

Well done Wilfrid! 

3RD JUNE 2019 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES  

No awards for this week. 

 

 

 



 

OTHER 
NEWS 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 

 

03/06/19 ~ START OF SUMMER TERM 2 

~ Year 6 Young Leader Walk 

~ Year 3&4 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 3-6 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Rev Scott Assembly 

~ Years 1-3 Athletics After School 

04/06/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

 ~ New Intake Coffee Morning (9:30) 

~ Years 1 & 2 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Years 4-6 Athletics After School 

05/06/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Year 4 Trip to Sea Life Centre 

 ~ Composting Assembly 

~ WFA After School 

06/06/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

~ Year 1 Trip to Delamere Forest 

~ Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

~ Rounders Squad Training 

07/06/19 ~ Class & Leavers Photographs 

 

 

w/c 10 Jun ~ Year 1 Phonics Screening all week 

  

10/06/19 ~ Year 5 Trip to Safety Central 

~ Year 3&4 Lunchtime Knitting Club 

~ Years 4-6 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Years 1-3 Athletics After School 

11/06/19 ~ Years 2-4 Ballet Before School 

 ~ Reception & Year 6 Height & 

                      Weight checks 

~ Years 2 & 3 Lunchtime Tri Golf 

~ Year 5 Lunchtime Samba Drums 

~ Years 4-6 Athletics After School 

12/06/19 ~ Years R & 1 Ballet Before School 

~ WFA After School 

 ~ Quad Kids Athletics Tournament 

13/06/19 ~ Years 2-6 Tap Before School 

 ~ Year 5 Numeracy Day KA 

~ Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

 ~ Year 4 Knutsford Tennis Comp 

~ NO Rounders Squad Training 

 ~ Year 6 Rounders Tournament KA 

 ~ Year 6 Parents’ Eve KA 

14/06/19 ~ 

 

15/06/19 ~ Mobberley Rose Queen 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Key Future Dates : 17 July – Junior (Y4-Y6) 

Summer Show, 18 July - Non Uniform 

Day (Bottles), 19 July  – Sports Day & 

Summer Fair 

 

 

Leavers’ Disco 

The Year 6 Leavers’ Disco will held on 11
th
 July 

(5:00-6:30pm). Infant children must be 

accompanied by a responsible adult. No siblings 

/ friends that aren’t at Mobberley Primary School 

are permitted to attend. 

Ticket information to follow. 

 

 

Junior Tri Golf 

There are spaces at the Monday lunchtime club 

for this half term. Children are permitted to sign 

up for this on a week by week / one off basis for 

a fee of £1.50 per session. Children should send 

in the monies in an envelope on a Monday 

morning and spare places will be allocated on a 

first come first served basis. 

 

 

Junior Dinner Monies 

Dinner money for this half term is now due. 

Amounts are £91.20 for the half term, £19.20 for 

Wednesday Specials and £16.80 for Friday 

Specials. Cheque payments should be made to 

Cheshire East Council.  

For anyone paying weekly, the monies MUST be 

sent in on a Monday morning for the week 

ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


